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Dear Public Service Commission: 

I have received a notice from Louisville Gas & Electric in Louisville, Kentucky on November 26, 
2014, they are applying for a increase in the gas and electric service. Electric 2.7% gas 4.2%. 
I would appreciate it if the commission would note that I strongly disagree With this increase. 
There are citizen's in Louisville, KY that are on a fixed income some of them get as little as $300.00 a 
month and some up to $700.00 a month social security. There are some on disability that receive very 
little. 
When social security gives a increase it is as little as $10.00 while at the same time companies like 
LG&E, Louisville Water, MSD Sewer increase there price. 
Most of these citizens have to decided to buy medication or buy grocery. Some are having to live on 
the streets or be able to pay rent or a house payment's. Some are having to get help paying these bills. 
Some people are freezing to death because they can't pay there bills. 
It is very hard for me to understand why the tax payers are ask to pay for a raise for these companies 
when the company is making millions of dollars. If they were not they would be out of business. We 
should not be ask to pay more a month for the service. I have to pay for any repairs that are made in 
my home and I can not go to social security and ask for a raise to be able to repair something. LG&E 
and other companies should have to pay for their own repairs. Or when they want to build or improve 
something. 
It seems to me and others that LG&E and other companies have gotten enough raise's and should not 
be able to ask tax payers to foot the bill. The more you give them the more they want and have no 
problem asking for it. 
This commission needs to learn to say no to them. 
I strongly disagree with any raise to any company. Maybe the answer is to bring in another company 
that will supply our people some company that will give these companies competition. 

Sincerely  
Akl.)'1W41 

Ms Drury 
502-448-5305 
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